
                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Montreal, February 1, 2019 

 

A first step towards the rehabilitation of the school 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Dear Staff members, 

 

 

Today, we received some good news from the Ministry of Education. The government announced that it 

will provide us with $11 million to develop a business plan for the first phase of the FACE School 

Rehabilitation Project. 

 

You all aware of the condition of our building and know that, although many repairs have been made over 

the years, the entire school must still be rehabilitated and brought up to standard. 

 

The decision to allocate $11 million to our community, ratified by the Council of Ministers on January 16, 

therefore allows us to look forward to the future with optimism.  This first phase will consist in preparing 

the preparation of preliminary plans for the complete rehabilitation of our school and in analyzing our 

options for the relocation of students and staff. 

 

This is not only a first step, this is a very significant first step. And although many phases are still ahead of 

us, this announcement is definitely positive news for our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annie Lamarre 

Principal 
FACE School 
 

École FACE School 

 
3449, rue University 

Montréal (Québec) H3A 2A8 

Téléphone : 514 - 350-8899 

http://face.csdm.ca 
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